Town Council
Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

October 26, 2022

Honorable Town Council:

The Trustees of the Rogers Free Library submit to you the name of Marie Knapman, 14 Goulart Avenue, Bristol RI for appointment as a Trustee of the Library effective January 1, 2023. Ms. Knapman was selected from a field of candidates based on her expertise and specific qualifications. In her application she stated,

"I am an avid reader and find libraries to be a place of comfort and security as well as education and entertainment. I have long been a proponent of connecting our public library with the schools as well as our community theater whenever possible."

Ms. Knapman will be filling the seat vacated by David Swanson due to term limits for serving on the library board.

Sincerely,

Jackie Katz, Chair

Trustees of Rogers Free Library

TOWN COUNCIL
DEC 2 1 2022

MEETING